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Birthdays:  November 24 NormaLee Andres, 25 Michael Beard, 27 Sally Lorimer 
December 1 Jean Droz, 4 Sally Stewart, 8 Rob Scott, 9 Vivian Daniel, 10 Laurel Bruner, 

12 Frank Stanley, 13 Rick Brandes, 14 Dale Leister, 14 John Turnbull 
 

Weekly Schedule: 
Sundays   9 a.m.  Adult Sunday School in the Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall 

Sundays  10 a.m.  Sunday Worship Service in the Sanctuary  

Sundays  10 a.m.  Children’s Sunday School and Childcare during Worship Service 

Sundays  10 a.m.  Teen Church, Bob Nelson Room, Preston Hall 

Sundays  7 p.m. Mug & Bible Study @ Dale & Lois Leister’s home, 961-5457   

1st  Sundays Communion 10 a.m. 

1st  Mondays 5 p.m. Worship Committee meeting 

2nd Sundays after worship, Computer Assistance Hour-Choir Rm  

2nd  Mondays  6:30 p.m. Session Meets, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House  

3rd Sundays  11:30 a.m. Mission Committee meeting, Fireside Room, Eidsath House 

Mondays 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. Youth Group, Bob Nelson Room, Daphne Mejia, 937-5403 
Tuesdays  9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study, Library, Preston Hall  

Tuesdays  1:30 to 4:30 p.m. Deacon’s Outreach Program, including food and showers.  

Tuesdays 6:30 p.m. PNC, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Wednesdays  3:00 p.m. Christian Spirituality Study, Fireside Room, Eidsath House 

Last Wednesday of the month, 5 p.m. Soul Food outreach dinner, Preston Hall  

Thursdays 9:00 a.m.  Men’s Bible Study, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

3rd  Thursdays 2:30 p.m. Deacons’ Meeting, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Thursdays 6:30 p.m.  Choir Practice, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Fridays  5 p.m.  Ringing of our bell, honoring the week’s war casualties 

Thursdays & Fridays, counseling sessions with Kathy Mooney  

Note:  CD’s of sermons available from the Library after church or weekdays in the office.  

   Audio/Podcasts of sermons are made available each week on the church website. 

 

Rev. Bill McGuinness, Pastor pastorbill@mendopres.org  

Daphne Mejia, Director of Children & Youth Ministries daphne@mendopres.org  

Kathleen Mooney, Counseling lifeissues@mendopres.org   
 

MENDOCINO PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH  

Charlotte Stone, Office Administrator 

44831 Main Street / P.O. Box 105    Mendocino, CA 95460   (707) 937-5441    www.mendopres.org 

Office Hours: Mon-Thurs 9 to 4 (closed for lunch); Fri 9 to 12   email: office@mendopres.org 

  

 

 
 

 Samaritan's Purse's "Operation Christmas Child” – box collection TODAY . Thanks to all who 
participated.   Debbie Anderson, 937-5746 
 

 John Turnbull is collecting DVDs through next Sunday for Saturday Movie Night at Children's Hope 

Orphanage in Haiti. He is requesting "child- friendly" DVDs that have a French language track (see 

back cover for technical specs).  John will be leaving for Haiti soon after the Nov. 30th service and 

would love to expand the orphanage movie library; 937-3406, if you need more information. 

 

 Can you help out with the Soul Food Thanksgiving Meal this coming Wednesday in Preston Hall?  

Call ahead if you are able to be there or provide a dessert—Joanne O’Connor-Parrish, 964-1615, or 

simply show up to help any time during the hour before the 5:30 meal . . . help needed with food 

prep, table set-up, serving, clean-up….all are welcome and stay for dinner! 

  

 Free Community Thanksgiving Dinner Thanksgiving Day, 2 to 4 p.m. - First Presbyterian Church, 

367 Sanderson Way, Fort Bragg.  Home deliveries available. Requests for delivery need to be called 

in 24 hrs. ahead, Ginabelle Smith, 964-3798.  Volunteers are needed to serve and are welcome to 

join everyone for dinner.  Donations of desserts are greatly appreciated. 

www.fortbraggpresbyterian.org  

 

Many years ago, Nancy Swehla created crocheted lap blankets for those in the sanctuary who may 
feel a chill in the air.   Carrying on this tradition of warmth and beauty, we have several brand new 
quilted lap quilts in the back of the sanctuary, donated by some beautiful, talented women (who 
choose to remain anonymous).  As the weather gets cooler,  feel free to use one of these as you worship.  
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